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Welcome to summertime.  I will 

be at Camp Mid-High later this 
month and would greatly appreciate 

any prayers that can be sent for all the 
counselors and campers for the full run of 
Camp Christian.  This year we have seven 
young people attending camp.  Beginning June 
2-6, Andrew Hebenstreit starts with Junior.  
Ethan, Taylor, Andrea, and Savanna will attend 
CYF June 9-14.  Olivia will attend Chi Rho June 
16-21.  I am at Mid High June 23-28 and 
Teresa Nolde will wrap up camp  at Chrysalis 
July 14-16.  Please consider sending them a 
letter while at camp.  The mailing address is 
Camp Christian, (camp session such as CYF), 
camper’s name, 3735 Dennard Hardy Road, 
Gordon, GA  31031.  Please remember not to 
send mail after Wednesday evening if you 
expect them to get the letter.  You can also mail 
a letter before camp starts and it can be there 
waiting or the day camp begins. 
 
Another event of summer over the past few 
years is to set aside July and even August to 
take requests for themes or questions to be the 
focus for the sermons over the next few weeks.  
Please write down your requests or email them 
to me at pastor@fcc-wr.org over the next few 
weeks.  I will sort through them and post the 
sermon topics in the July and August 
newsletters. 
 
Your suggestions can be anything from 
questions regarding faith or church life, 
challenges of life, or scriptures that raise 
questions or difficulties for you.  Think about the 
questions you want answered or the things that 
have puzzled you.  Let’s share in our 
understanding and growth. 
 
Shalom,  Darrell  
 

 
 

DISCIPLE MEN’S BREAKFAST 
 
We had six present for the breakfast on May 4th.  
This was the last breakfast before the summer 
break.  Ann and I are encouraging the men to 
attend the Father’s Day breakfast being 
sponsored by the CCF. 
 

JUNE SERMONS & SCRIPTURE 
 

 
 

LUNCH BUNCH NEWS 
 
The Lunch Bunch met on May 14th.  Those 
attending were Winona Smith, Gladys, Bob, 
Janice, Diane Fentem & her friend, Curtis & 
Nadine Scaggs and Juanita Gunnin.  They 
meet on the second Wednesday of each month.  
Their next get together will be held at the 
Golden Corral on June 11th at 1:00 p.m. 
 

June 1, 2014 
Scripture:  Acts 1:6-11 
Sermon:  Time to Work 

 

June 8, 2014 – Pentecost 
Scripture:  Numbers 11:24-30 

Sermon:  Prophetic People 
 

June 15, 2014 
Scripture:  Genesis 1:1-2:4 

Sermon:  Saving the Best for Last
 

June 22, 2014 
Scripture:  Matt. 10:26-33 

Sermon:  The Sparrow 
 

June 29, 2014 
Scripture:  Matt. 10:40-42 

Sermon:  Why Be Hospitable 



JUNE ELDERS & DEACONS 
 
Listed below are the Elders and Deacons 
scheduled to serve in June.  The Elders are 
Charlie Hebenstreit and Brenda McReynolds, 
The Deacons are Denny McReynolds, Jr, Dawn 
McReynolds, Dakota Crofutt and Nicole Crofutt. 
 

MOTHER’S DAY LUNCHEON 
 
I think I speak for all the Moms (and guests) in 
saying what a wonderful lunch was provided by 
the CCF on Mother’s Day.  The decorations 
were beautiful, the Italian food – delicious and 
the desserts to die for! 
 
The youth made us beautiful lady bug cards 
and after lunch, hand massages with scrubs 
and lotion were provided by JT Stokes, 
Amethyst Lamm, Barry Lamm & Layton Willis.  
They really made us feel very pampered. 
 
Many thanks to all of you who worked so hard – 
especially the CCF leaders, Jeannetta Stokes 
and Mary Jane Rogers and their helpers, John 
and Mike.  It was all really special! 
 

Brenda McReynolds 
 
DISCIPLE WOMEN GRACE NEWS 

 
The  Grace Group met May 15th at the Church.  
There were 11 women present. 
 
We delivered 248 pillowcases to the contact 
person for Children’s Hospital in Atlanta.   
Officers were elected for 2014-2015. 
President – Brenda McReynolds; Vice 
President – Dawn McReynolds; Secretary – 
Judy Barnickel; Treasurer – Sharon-Kay 
Duncan; Worship – Winona Smith; Service – 
Everyone. 
 
We are currently working on getting recipes into 
the web site for the printing of the cook book.  
There will be a “tasting party” June 1st after 
church to try some of the recipes that will be in 
the cook book.  You can contact Jeannetta with 
any questions. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday, June 19th 
with a covered dish dinner at 6:00 pm followed 
by the installation of new officers.  All ladies are 
welcome to join us.  
 

WELCOME OUR NEW MEMBERS 
Angela Crawford was born in Enid, OK, and 
lived in a variety of different states, such as 
Ohio, Florida and Virginia.  Her dad was a pilot 
in the Air Force so they moved around a lot 
when she was growing up.  They settled in 
Warner Robins, GA where she graduated from 
Northside High School.  She eventually 
received her Bachelor’s degree at Georgia 
College in Milledgeville.  She is currently 
working at Central Georgia Technical College in 
the business office.  Her mom, Lois Crawford, 
who has been a member for many years, has 
been the biggest influence in her life.  She 
enjoys spending time with her nieces and 
nephews, traveling, watching Braves baseball 
and tending to her four cats who take up most  
of her time. 
 
Rita Youngblood returned to Warner Robins 
after 40 years away.  She grew up here and 
moved to Augusta, GA after high school to 
attend college, and made that her home.  Her 
mother, father and grandmother were 
instrumental in starting this church so it has 
always been her home church.  She did move 
her membership and attended Central Christian 
Church in Augusta where she left behind a lot 
of dear friends and “family” whom she will miss.  
She is temporarily residing at 1326 Joseph Ave. 
in Warner Robins and she can be reached by 
cell at 706-231-2233 or by email at 
rita_youngblood@yahoo.com.  She is happy to 
be returning to the area and is looking forward 
to rekindling old friendships and making new 
ones. 
 

CHURCH PANTRY NEEDS 
13 gallon kitchen garbage bags 

39 gallon trash bags 
Large bottles of liquid hand soap 

Oblong divided foam plates 
Small dessert plates 

Dish soap 
Spray cleaner 

 

SAFE HOUSE NEEDS 
Paper towels 

Bathroom tissue 
Trash bags 

Laundry soap 
Laundry fabric softener 

Dish Soap 
Kitchen cleaners 





A Child’s Image of Their Father 
 

4 years:    My daddy can do anything! 
7 years:   My dad knows a lot…a whole lot. 

8 years:   My father does not know quite everything. 
12 years:  Oh well, naturally, Father does not know that either. 

14 years:  Oh, Father?  He’s hopelessly old-fashioned. 
21 years:  Oh, that man, he’s out of date! 

35 years:  Before we decide, we’ll get Dad’s idea first. 
50 years:  What would Dad have thought about that? 

60 years:  My dad knew literally everything! 
65 years:  I wish I could talk it over with Dad once more. 

 
If you never have time for your kids, never show an interest in what they are doing and never show them that you love them, 

why be surprised when some older teen draws them into a drug group, then into a cult in which they can feel important & 
part of the group.  Satanic involvement gives a sense of power and significance which teenagers want. 

 

 
HAPPY FATHERS DAY TO ALL DADS 
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